
 

 

       
Project Update: July 12, 2017 

NEW SAMARITAN HOSPITAL COMING TO NEWPORT 

SO FAR, SO GOOD 

Representatives from both Neenan Company and Gerding Builders note that our project is going very well. They have 

been moving dirt, cutting concrete and asphalt, pulling up parking lots and moving conduit, power lines, fire sprinklers 

and more. 

DIRT WORK CONTINUES  

The crews are moving dirt to construct the building pad on which the foundation will rest. You may have seen sprinklers 

on the work site. These help prevent sand erosion and also aid with compaction. During the week of July 17, crews will 

build a rock buttress next to Coastal Pediatrics Associates so they can build up the ground behind that area by nearly five 

feet. They’ll be using 1,100 tons of gravel, and there will be vibration while that work is going on. Additionally, parking 

alongside the clinic has been eliminated to make room for the rock wall. 

IS THE EARTH MOVING? 

Also the week of July 17, construction includes the compaction of dirt. Crews use a variety of vibratory rollers to level 

the ground. If you’re in the area during that week, you may feel some fairly intense vibrations off and on. Those most 

impacted: the Outpatient Treatment Center, Pacific Eye Associates, Samaritan Pacific Women’s Health Group and 

Coastal Pediatrics Associates. All efforts will be made to minimize disruptions. 
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PARKING CHANGES 

The lot directly across from the Bayview Building, on 11th Street was recently re-striped in the opposite direction. This 

will allow for traffic moving through the ED parking lot to exit to the south and out onto 11th. Also, the lot behind the 

new Walk-in Clinic is open for parking.  

 

To learn more about the new hospital project in Newport, visit samhealth.org/NewHospitalNewport 


